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AMENDED 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on: 

 

Wednesday, July 5, 2017 

7:00 P.M. 

North Ridgeville City Hall 

Council Chambers 

7307 Avon Belden Road 

North Ridgeville, OH  44039 

 

This public hearing is being held to consider the 2018 tax budget.  The proposed tax budget in its 

entirety may be inspected at the office of the Auditor during regular business hours (8:00 a.m. to 

4:30 p.m.).  All interested parties may appear at the meeting and be heard with respect to the 

proposed tax budget. 

 

The public hearing is scheduled by order of Mayor G. David Gillock. 

 

Tara L. Peet 

Clerk of Council 

 

06/20/2017 

 
cc: Council  

All City  

News Media  

 

Bernadine Butkowski, At-Large/President Pro-Tem 
Roseanne Johnson, At-Large 
Gregg Westover, Ward 1 
 

Dennis Boose, Ward 2 
Bruce F. Abens, Ward 3 
Robert Chapek, Ward 4 

 


